Wildcard Study Group Meeting Notes

13 May 2010

Attendees:

Ondrej Filip, .cz (co-Chair) Rungang Mo, .cn Kathryn Reynolds, .ca Gabriella Schittek, ccNSO Yoshiro Yoneya, .jp

Apologies:

Patrick Hosein, .tt

Update on Actions

Ondrej Filip reminded the group that a list of actions was developed together with dates by which the tasks should be completed. The actions are listed at http://ccnso.icann.org/workinggroups/notes-wildcard-21apr10-en.pdf

Action item 1 (*Gather Information from cc's using wildcards*) is completed. Ondrej noted that not many replies were received and of those received only .vn (Vietnam) declared they would continue with wildcarding.

Action item 2 (*Summarise independent findings*) – almost completed. Only the technical checks are missing, but they will be done and sent to the list within the next few days. The Chair asked the group to comment on the technical checks once they were sent.

Action item 3 (*Evaluate and summarise the SSAC documents and ICANN staff Report*) is completed.

Action item 4 (*Map the cc's according to the 'harms' list*) is completed. Ondrej suggested to add another table to the harms list, showing what harm is caused and how cc's are trying to deal with that – he noted that some cc's are trying to eliminate the harm caused as much as possible.

He also suggested adding the TTL data of the domain, as the time it takes to make it functional also is of significance.

Kathryn Reynolds agreed to make the additions to the current table.

Action item 5 (*Summarise Use Cases and reasons for use of wildcards*). This action was still not completed. Ondrej committed to contact Young-Eum Lee to find out where in the process she stands. He also asked the Study Group members to look and comment at the document as soon as it had been posted.

Action item 6 (*Write Initial Draft Report*): The initial draft report will be a summary of all documents. The deadline is 26th May, which means there is still time to complete the action.

The Chair summarised that the Study Group was quite on time with its work, with only a short delay in the summary of the Use Cases.

AOB

Ondrej asked the Study Group members if the next scheduled call on the 3rd June could be moved to 14.00 UTC. Those present agreed. Ondrej will send out a request to the email list to check with those who could not be present at the call.